
Fao Ewa Sherman – 
 
I apologise for the delay in replying to your emails about the above matter. 
 
As far as I am aware, and having read the Consultation Report, Wiltshire Council has not been 
involved in any of the ‘build up’ consultation exercises.  This is perhaps not surprising as the draft 
and final routes of the proposed pipeline are some distance from Wiltshire. 
 
This said, Wiltshire is an adjoining county (to Hampshire), and in this capacity I can confirm that 
Wiltshire Council considers the applicant’s consultation to be adequate anyway.  As I say above, the 
draft and final routes of the proposed pipeline are some distance from the county boundary. 
 
Regards,   
 
Andrew Guest 
Major Projects & Performance Manager 
Wiltshire Council 
 
tel:  01722 434379 
email:  andrew.guest@wiltshire.gov.uk 
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